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I am writing to state my strongest objections to the proposed appointment of a Territory
Coordinator. 

This ill conceived attempt to circumvent and override deliberative processes amounts to
nothing more than a blatant power grab and in the interests of Territorians and all
Australians must not be allowed to proceed. 

Regards 

Andrew Remington 




